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The final public National Household Travel Survey (NHTS) data set was released in March 2018.  In addition, each of the 13 add-on partners participating in this pooled fund study received their datasets prior to the public release.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In August 2018, FHWA hosted a meeting at USDOT HQ for the add-on partners.  All but New York State DOT attended this meeting.  The meeting focused on the add-on partners use of their data during the morning, and during the afternoon the add-on partners worked to prioritize which analysis tools should be developed by Oak Ridge National Laboratory (ORNL).  ORNL’s current Interagency Agreement with FHWA expires in June 2019, so the tools should be developed by then.  In addition to attending the meeting at USDOT HQ, the add-on partners also attended TRB’s NHTS Data for Transportation Applications Workshop
Our NHTS technical support contractor (Macrosys) continues to provide technical assistance to the pooled fund participants, and will continue to do so through June 2019.
